
April 14, 2011 

 

Brothers, 

  

The Indiana Chi Phi Board regrets to announce the passing of Brother Donald E. Hatfield ID '87 

on Tuesday, April 12, 2011, of complications from a surgery.  We extend our condolences to his 

family and friends.  Fraternally, Joe Goeller, Indiana Chi Phi Secretary 

Here is his obituary from the South Bend Tribune today - "Donald E. Hatfield, April 13, 1965 - 

April 12, 2011. Donald Edward Hatfield, 45, passed away Tuesday in Memorial Hospital.  

Surviving are his mother, Judith Hatfield of South Bend; two sisters, Susan (Mike) Husen of 

West Olive, MI, and Patty Lubelski of South Bend; two brothers, John (Dawn) Hatfield and 

James Hatfield, both of South Bend; sister-in-law Jenny Hatfield of South Bend.  A Mass of 

Christian Burial will be celebrated at 10 am Saturday in St. Matthew Cathedral.  Family and 

friends may call from 2 - 8 Friday in Zahoran Funeral Home."   

There is a tribute page on facebook. 

 

 

  

 


